Our charitable work has included a donation to the British Legion plus the laying
of a wreath on Remembrance Sunday; a marvellous donation of Christmas
“goodies” to the Penarth Foodbank; and over £80 towards MND, the Ukelele
Nights bank's chosen charity for 2023. The RASCALS book club donate to
charity, most recently Parkinson's UK. Members have also supported fundraising
events organised by Dinas Powis WI. We are planning our own coffee morning
event next month.

Thank you to all the tea hostesses for keeping us fed and watered, and to Lynne
for coordinating everything and making sure we never run out of tea and coffee,
etc. Lynne is stepping down tonight, so we will be looking for a replacement.
Thank you to Alison for taking notes at our monthly meetings which has made
the job of writing this report so much easier. Last but by no means least, thank
you to Sue Harris for maintaining and updating our website.

It has been a very busy but enjoyable year and here's to the next twelve
months.
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